
From: Apex le [mailto:apex-le@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2014 12:29 PM 
To: Commins, Tav@Energy 
Subject: RE : Lighting Control acceptance program  
 
Attention :  Mr. Commins  
 
 “I am requesting that the California Energy Commission to have additional Lighting Controls 
Acceptance Test Technician Certified Providers to support the training and certification for our 
industry.” Just having one provider presents a financial burden to my company.  
 
Respectfully 
 
Felipe Aladro  
 
APEX LIGHTING AND ELECTRIC  
619-448-6400 X 201 
619-448-6422 FAX  
858-688-5500 CELL 
 
*** APEX LIGHTING AND ELECTRIC *** This email is for the use of the intended recipient(s) 
only. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and then 
delete it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not keep, use, disclose, copy or 
distribute this email without the author's prior permission. We have taken precautions to 
minimize the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own 
virus checks on any attachment to this message. We cannot accept liability for any loss or 
damage caused by software viruses. The information contained in this communication may be 
confidential and may be subject to the attorney-client privilege. If you are the intended 
recipient and you do not wish to receive similar electronic messages from us in the future then 
please respond to the sender to this effect. *** 
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